
Photo Policy  
 
While participating in our family or classroom events, we understand that you will want to 
have pictures of your child engaged in activities with friends.  While we encourage taking 
pictures of your child with your cell phone, video camera, or digital camera; we do ask that 
you refrain from taking pictures of other children in the classroom.  If you do have pictures of 
the other children in the activity, we ask that you do not post any pictures on your social 
media pages such as Facebook, Instagram, or Tumblr.  
 


